
(To all students) Notice about 2020 Spring-Summer Semester lectures (30 March update) 

 

30 March, 2020 

 

 We had planned to postpone the start of some lectures for the Spring-Summer Semester 

of the 2020 academic year until Monday 20 April and hold these lectures via video streaming, 

and to start all other lectures from Monday 6 April, as originally scheduled. However, in order 

to prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus, we have decided that lectures will start from 

Thursday 7 May 2020, and will all be held online.  

 

 As a result, the schedule for the course enrollment procedures such as online selection and 

course registration will be extended. Moreover, all guidance and other sessions for new 

students which were scheduled to be held in university classrooms will be cancelled, 

and replacement sessions will take place via video streaming or other online methods.  

 

 Details about each of the above matters will be announced via our website and on the CELS 

educational affairs information system as soon as they are confirmed. 

   

Hitotsubashi University  

 

 


